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The mission of St. Mark’s Cathedral 
School is to value the individual who 
comes to us, to help that student to 
realize his or her potential, and to foster 
a culture that reflects Christian values, 
intellectual curiosity, and a strong work 
ethic. Our goal is to develop a student 
who feels self-confident educationally, 
socially, and spiritually, and can reach 
out to help others in our community.

St. Mark’s Mission



St. Mark’s Mission

Message From The Head Of School

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Alumni, and Friends of St. Mark’s Cathedral School,

As we emerge from the 2020-2021 global coronavirus pandemic, all members of the 
St. Mark’s community can look back with pride in what we accomplished and relief 
that the coming year will look much closer to normal.  Thanks to the advice and 
assistance of our medical advisory committee and the hard work of our faculty and 
staff, we were able to offer in-person instruction for all students all year long, while 
also accommodating the needs of those students who needed to attend school virtually.  
Special events were reconceived and moved outside. Chapel was live-streamed with 
only one or two classes able to attend in-person, and masks were ubiquitous.  But 
despite the challenges, our Lion spirit prevailed to make the 2020-2021 school year 
truly outstanding.

Halloween day marked the fourth annual Paw Print Sprint, which has become a very 
popular event for local runners and St. Mark’s families.  With a Fun Run and Trunk 
or Treat for children, beautiful weather for running through Highland, and an outdoor 
Book Fair with food trucks, the Paw Print Sprint brought smiles to all who participated 
and raised $37,841 for the SMCS Parents’ Club. Thanks to Kristen Renda and Alysha 
Wallace for their outstanding leadership once again and to all the businesses and 
individuals who were sponsors!

The Parents’ Club continued efforts to foster a sense of community and family fun by 
folding Fiesta, our annual gala fundraiser, into Field Day to create a fabulous family 
festival. Although some events had to be modified or relocated due to pandemic 
protocols, other activities were added, and the weather was once again truly glorious. 
From the Preschool Play Zone to the Spanish dancing to tug-of-war on the Big Field, it was a marvelous day, and the combination of the 
online auction and sponsorships raised $72,731 for the school. Thanks to co-chairs Meghan Wood, Valerie Gamble and Susannah Hodges.

The Parents’ Club also continued its tradition of selling Christmas greenery and poinsettias. Additionally, the Parents’ Club sold gift 
wrap and opened a Spirit Store to sell keepsake St. Mark’s ornaments, plaques, and SMCS attire. Those projects raised $24,906. All the 
funds raised by the Parents’ Club go to pay for textbooks, technology, professional development for teachers, and special events to build 
community for students and parents. We simply could not do all that we do without the work and generosity of our Parents’ Club. A huge 
thank you goes to Parents’ Club President Valerie Gamble and all the officers and committee chairs who worked so hard in this very 
challenging year!

In addition to those funds, the school solicits gifts to the Annual Giving Campaign to help fill the gap between the tuition and the actual 
cost of a St. Mark’s education. In the midst of the pandemic and the economic challenges it created for so many of our families, we had our 
highest overall participation rate in years and received generous donations of $126,962. Thank you to Development Director Kim Carter 
and Annual Fund Chair Megan Campbell and to every family who donated to help support our school!

Throughout this past year of covid-time, we were all often reminded, “We’re all in this together.” That was as true for St. Mark’s as 
for the rest of the nation and world. Thank you to everyone who supported our school by adhering to new protocols, showing patience 
for challenges we faced, and supporting our school so generously.  It is an honor to present our Annual Report in recognition of your 
generosity!

Gratefully Yours,

Chris Carter D.Min.
Head of School
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Dear St. Mark’s Family and Friends,

As we begin the 2021-2022 school year, we are reminded of how fortunate our children are to attend a school that is filled with 
so many amazing people. Thanks to all of the families, grandparents, friends, alumni, and teachers/staff of St. Mark’s Cathedral 
School, our children are provided a state-of-the-art education.  So many stepped up during the continued hardship of the pandemic 
and together we raised $126,962.  We are proud to say that 100% of our faculty and staff gave to the Annual Fund and 85% of our 
parents participated.  We are so appreciative to our many donors who continue to believe in our school.  It truly takes everyone to 
come together to ensure the future stewardship of St. Mark’s Cathedral School.

Thank you for your generosity!

Sincerely,

Megan Campbell
2020-2021 Annual Fund Chair

Message From The Annual Fund Chair
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Financial Summary for Fiscal Year 2020-2021FINANCIAL	SUMMARY	for	FISCAL	YEAR	2020-2021

Revenue %	of	Total
Tuition	and	Fees 3,170,419													 79.47%
Grant	Revenue	(Net) 103,636																	 2.60%
Parents'	Club	Contribution 20,000																				 0.50%
Cathedral	Contributions	from	Investments 20,840																				 0.52%
PPP	Loan	Forgiveness 541,000																	 13.56%
Contributions	from	Donations 126,962																	 3.18%
Interest	and	Miscellaneous 6,460																							 0.16%

3,989,317									 100.00%

Expenses %	of	Total
Academic 2,502,680													 66.57%
Administration 737,190																	 19.61%
Facilities 442,290																	 11.76%
Other 77,525																				 2.06%

3,759,685									 100.00%

Ordinary	Income	Before	Investments 229,632														

Change	in	Equity
Assets
Decrease	in	Cash (334,659)															
Decrease	in	Accounts	Receivables (7,286)																					
Decrease	in	Property	&	Equipment (13,648)																		
Increase	in	Prepaid	Expenses 79,643																				
Unrealized	Gains	on	Investments	 158,435																	
					Total	Increase	in	Net	Assets (117,515)												

Liabilities
Decrease	in	Accounts	Payable (13,362)																		
Decrease	in	Accrued	Expenses (21,298)																		
Increase	in	Deferred	Revenue 44,906																				
Net	Change	in	Capital	Lease (19,071)																		
PPP	Loan	Forgiveness (541,000)															
Total	Net	Income 432,309																	
Change	in	Total	Liabilities	and	Equity (117,515)												
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2020-2021
Memorials

Haven Beverly Couvillion

Barbara Demech

Cherie Brock Humphrey

Colten Miller

Anne Montgomery

Gene Sentell

Augustus Sigusmundi

Kim Stroud

Graham Wicker

Nancy Ellington
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2020-2021 Annual Fund Donors

Dean’s Club
Gifts of $5,000- $9,999
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Gamble, Jr.
The Glynn Family Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Silmon
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Dhu Thompson

Headmaster’s Team
Gifts of $2,500- $4,999
Drs. Christopher and Sarah Baker
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Baker
Drs. Katie and Ben Beach
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Wyche Coleman, III
Cosse Silmon Orthodontics
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Daigle
Dr. and Mrs. Ben Foster
The Guthikonda Family
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Hernandez
Ms. Paige Holmes
Mr. and Mrs. Ronny Martin
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Moritz
The Nichols Family
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Q=Petersen
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Q=Petersen

The Saints
Gifts of $1,000- $2,499
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Avery
Ms. Chrissi Blakey
Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Terrell Brown
Drs. Susan Campbell and Christopher Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Judd Chapman
Ms. Ashley Copeland
Dr. and Mrs. Jonathan Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Denny Gamble, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Garrett
Dr. Amanda Haynie - Mid City Pediatrics
Health Plans of Louisiana
Dr. and Mrs. Sanders Hearne
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Hodges
Dr. Ellie and Mr. Matt Hudnall
Lt. Col. and Mrs. Oliver Jenkins
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lowe

M./LE & Chalk
Dr. Walker May
Ms. Amber Miller
J. Edgar Monroe Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Morgan
Morris & Dewett Injury Lawyers, LLC
Mr. & Mrs. Trey Morris
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Papa
Dr. and Mrs. David Renda
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Roberts
Dr. Juan Rolon and Dr. Diana Topete Cruz
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Smithwick
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Snyder
Ms. Celeste Gauthier Tatum
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Tebbano
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Walls
Mr. William Weaver
Mr. and Mrs. Fred White
Mr. and Mrs. Reid Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Windham
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Wood
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Youngblood
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The Foundation
Gifts of $500- $999
Mr. and Mrs. Lamar Baker
Ms. Sue Ballard
Bank of America
Ms. Kristen Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Monte Chapman
Mr. and Mrs. Loyd Comegys
Ms. Nicole Critchfield
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Demech
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Dill
Mrs. Anita Dulany
Mr. and Mrs. Jamie Eagles
Mr. and Mrs. Clay Erwin

Mr. and Mrs. Patton Fritze
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Gray
Mr. and Mrs. Quintin Hardtner, IV
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Hernandez
Mr. and Mrs. Weldon Hill
Mr. and Mrs. William Hill, III
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Hodges
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Hodges
Mrs. Mary Pat Horton
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Tandy Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. William Madole
Mr. and Mrs. Harry McInnis
Medical Center
Mr. and Mrs. John Meldrum
Drs. Kristi and Rick Michael

Red River Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Kirby Rowe
Ms. Barbara Schoonover
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Serio
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Smitherman
Mrs. Susan Smitherman
Ms. Jane Snyder
Mr. and Mrs. Elvin Taylor
Dr. and Mrs. Jay Turner
Dr. and Mrs. Russ Van Norman
Mr. and Mrs. Rodney Varnadore
Ms. Alysha Wallace
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Webb
Dr. and Mrs. David Werner

The Challengers
Gifts of $250- $499
Mr. and Mrs. Alton Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Allen
Mrs. Susan Berry
Henry Bethard - Echo Title Co.
Mr. and Mrs. Coleman Brown
Ms. Virginia Broyles
Mr. and Mrs. Robin Bryan
Willie Buffington
Mrs. Mary K. Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Chaney
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Cotton
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Foster

Dr. Kara Goddard and Dr. Deon 
    Ford
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Goldsberry
Sudhir and Swarajya Guthikonda
Dr. and Mrs. Larry Hand
Mrs. Lisa Hargrove
Mrs. Sherry Goldstein Hect
Dr. and Mrs. Doc Horaist
Mrs. Natalie Howell
The Very Rev. Alston and Dr.   
    Liza Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Reid Jones
Drs. Mary and Hwan Kim
Mr. and Mrs. Josh Knicely
Mr. James May
Ms. Carla Maxwell

2020-2021 Annual Fund Donors

8



The Lion’s Path
Gifts under $250
Mr. and Mrs. John Adams
Ms. Mary Anna Adams
Mr. David Addison
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Allen
Mr. Joel Greg Anderson
Dr. and Mrs. William Andress
Mr. Dakota Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. James Babin
Mr. and Mrs. Kelly Babin
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Baker
Mr. and Mrs. David Ballard
Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Barefield
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Beach
Dr. Norishea and Mr. Danyell Belvin
Dr. and Mrs. Jonathan Berg
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Bergman
Ms. Lounelle C. Black
Ms. Keslee Bourgeois
Mr. Lewis Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Elton Brunet
Mr. and Mrs. Jesus Bulnes
Mr. and Mrs. Derrick Burford

Ms. Mary Lane Burford
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Burlison
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie Burlison
Ms. Janis Burns
Mrs. Susan Cage
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Taylor Caudle
Ms. Janice Chatelain
Mrs. Linda Chaudoir
Miss Karrington Carter
Miss Kennedy Carter
Mrs. Sylvia Carter
Dr. and Mrs. Judd Chidlow
Dr. Susan Chidlow and Mr. 
    Dan Gray
The Rev. and Mrs. Drew 
    Christiansen
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Coady
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Cobb
Mr. and Mrs. Stan Cole
Mr. and Mrs. Mick Coleman
Ms. Annette Collins
Ms. Ruby Collins
Mrs. Nancy Colomb
Mr. P. Kevin Colomb
Ms. Cleo B. Cook
Mr. and Mrs. Neal Cotton
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Coyle

Lt. Col. Stephen and Dr. Margaret Crittell
Ms. Lynn Cruthirds
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Cunningham
Ms. Ida Vick Davenport
Mrs. Caroline Davis
Miss Haley Demmon
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Dennis
Mrs. Rachel Diesi
Ms. Connie Eagles
Ms. Marla Ebeling
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Elberson
Mr. and Mrs. E. W. Elberson

The Challengers
(Continued)
Gifts of $250- $499
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin McCotter
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Meaney
Mr. and Mrs. Lance Milan
Ms. Jessica Miller
Mrs. Meredith Monteleone

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Newman
Mr. and Mrs. Narendra Patel
Ms. Marion Peaks
Ms. Beth Powell
Mr. and Mrs. John Pringle
Raising Cane’s
Mr. and Mrs. Reid Richard
Mr. and Mrs. Javier Salgado
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. John Scheel
Dr. Sarah and Mr. James Scotto

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Smitherman
Ms. Margaret Sour
St. Mark’s Student Council
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Swearingin
Ms. Reda Thomas
Drs. Wanda and Eric Thomas
Ms. Camille Thrasher
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Walton
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Whitehead
Dr. Holly Cook and Mr. Matthew  
    Woodard
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The Lion’s Path
(Continued)
Gifts under $250
Mr. and Mrs. Mike El-hayek
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Elston
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Erie
Ms. Susan Evans
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Ferrell
Mr. and Mrs. Brody Fitzpatrick
Dr. and Mrs. Craig Florea
Ms. Karol Fontaine
Dr. Katherine and Mr. Todd Foster
Dr. and Mrs. William Foster
Mr. and Mrs. George Fritze
Mr. and Mrs. Denn Gamble
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Gamble, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Eli Garsee
Mr. and Mrs. Buddy Gauthier
Miss Anna George
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher George
Dr. and Mrs. William Giddens
Ms. Jodi Goldstein
Dr. Gina Gomez and Mr. Stacy Turney
Mr. and Mrs. Kelly Graham
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Greene
Mr. and Mrs. William Cole Guthrie
Mr. and Mrs. Ramiro Gutierrez
Mr. and Mrs. Guy Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Hamblin
Mrs. Rosa Hand
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Hardin
Mr. and Mrs. Clyde Hargrove
Mr. and Mrs. William Hargrove
Mrs. Carol Harris
Mrs. Mary B. Hart

Mr. and Mrs. Travis Hart
Mr. and Mrs. W. David Hart 
Mrs. Lindsey Harvey
Mr. and Mrs. Temple Henderson 
Willie Henderson
Ms. Holli Hennessy
Mrs. Pam Hergenrader
Mrs. Aydee Hernandez
Drs. Ashley and David Hirsch
Dr. Gary Hirsch
Mr. and Mrs. A.J. Hodges, III
Mr. and Mrs. Lamar Hodges
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Homza
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Hood
Mr. and Mrs. David Horn
Mrs. Patricia Horton
Mrs. Della Howell
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Howell
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Howell

Mrs. Kendal Hoyle
Ms. Dianne Hudnall
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hudnall
Mr. and Mrs. William Huguet
Mrs. Ruth Hutchison
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Ingram
Mr. Willie Jackson
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Jennings
Ms. Cytheria Jernigan
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Johnson
Cleve Johnson
Ms. Glynis Johnston
Mr. Calvin Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Terrell Kalmbach
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Keaster
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Kent
Dr. and Mrs. Euby Kerr
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Kilgarlin
Ms. Lindsey Kiper

2020-2021 Annual Fund Donors
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The Lion’s Path
(Continued)
Gifts under $250
Mr. and Mrs. Les Kirk
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Knicely
Dr. and Mrs. Charles D. Knight
Mr. and Mrs. Richard LaBorde
Dr. and Mrs. Bob LaFargue
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lamb, III
Mr. and Mrs. Trey Leone
Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Logan
Dr. and Mrs. Bruce Lowe
Mrs. Joan Lukacs
Ms. Rosemary MacDonald
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon 
    Magierowski
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Malveaux
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Marino
Ms. Alison Marlar
Ms. Martha Marlar
Mrs. Aisha Marshall
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Massad
Ms. Teresa May
Ms. Susan McCain
Mr. and Mrs. Mack McCarter
Ms. Nancy McCarter
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle McCotter
Mr. and Mrs. Robert McCoy
Mr. and Mrs. Larry McGee
Ms. Nancy McInnis
Mr. T.D. McMurry
Ms. DeAnn McNeil
Mr. Jason McNeil
Ms. Riviera McNeil
Mr. and Mrs. Chris McPeters

Mr. and Mrs. Donald McPeters
Dr. and Mrs. Robert McVie
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Mee
Melancon Insurance
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Michaels
Ms. Carmen Mijalis
Ms. Winnie Mills
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Mitchell
Ms. Deborah Mock
Mrs. Kathy Monteleone
Ms. Susan Morgan
Mr. and Mrs. James Morrison
Mr. David Q. Mudd
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Murray
Mr. and Mrs. George Nelson
Ms. Ingrid Nissen
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Nolen
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Nolen
Mr. David O’Rear
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Palmer

Mr. and Mrs. Tony Papa

Mr. Claude Patterson
Mr. and Mrs. Chuckie Peaks
Mrs. Mary Pennywell
Mrs. Carol Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Connor Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Peterson
Ms. Carol Colvin Peyton
Mr. and Mrs. Davor Poljak
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Poole
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Powell
Mr. Brian Pendergast
Mr. Perry Pringle
Mr. Paul Rachal
Mr. and Mrs. George Rangel
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Rhodes
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Richard
Mr. Fred Richardson
Ms. Anne Ridley
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Rodman
Mrs. Hayden Rooney
Mrs. Trina Roteff
Lt. Col. (Ret) and Mrs. Nicholas Russo
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sale
Dr. and Mrs. Brandon Salgado
Mrs. Evie Schonfarber
Mr. and Mrs. David Schoonover
Dr. and Mrs. Ellis Schwartzenburg
Ms. Cristyn Shanklin
Ms. Cindy Shaw
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Shoalmire
Ms. Lisa Sigrest
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Silmon
Mr. and Mrs. Dane Simon
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Slack
Mrs. Anne Smith
Mrs. Sheila Smith 11



2020-2021 Annual Fund Donors

The Lion’s Path
(Continued)
Gifts under $250
Ms. Kay D. Smith 
Mr. and Mrs. Shane Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Storer
Ms. Lucinda Stringer
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Stroud
Mrs. Mary Stuart
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Swander
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Swander
Dr. Michael Tebbano
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Thaxton
Ms. Connie Jackson Thigpen
Ms. Mary Beth Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Tilton
Dr. and Mrs. Cody Tingle
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Tingle
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Turney
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Vazquez
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Vice
Ms. Cheryl Vines
Mr. and Mrs. James Vozzella
Ms. Mary Walley
Ms. Jane Walls
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Captain and Mrs. Ty Watson
Ms. Laura G. Watts
Mrs. Lacy Weathers
Ms. Alexis Wedgeworth
Mr. and Mrs. Jacob White
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick White
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Wilkinson
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Williams
Mr. Jerry Wolff
Mr. and Mrs. John Wood
Mrs. Loretta Woodard
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Zimmer
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Ziober



2020-2021 7th & 8th Grade

Middle School Basketball Champions

St. Mark’s Champions

2020-2021
Middle School Cheerleaders 2nd Place

Students Of The Year

JuJu Welborn 
and Ryan Johnson

Kaye Swearingin - 34 yrs
Preschool 3 Lead Teacher

Eloise Palmer - 4 yrs
Preschool 4 Teaching 

Assistant

Christine Zimmer - 15 yrs
Preschool 2 Teaching 

Assistant

Bridget Florea - 2 yrs
Young Preschool 3 
Teaching Assistant

Alysha Wallace - 12 yrs
Physical Education/

Cross Country Coach

Fr. Drew Christiansen - 2 yrs
Chaplain/Middle School 

Christian Education

Belinda Taylor - 10 yrs
7th-8th Grade Social Studies

Cristyn Shanklin - 1 yr
Preschool 2 Teaching 

Assistant

Rachael Christiansen - 10 yrs
Preschool 4 Lead Teacher

Amy Watson - 1 yr
2nd Grade

Natalie Cole - 9 yrs
7th-8th Grade Math

2020-2021 Retiring and Departing Teachers
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2020-2021  School Board

Matt Johnson........................... President (2022)

Brantley Hodges......................Secretary (2021)

David Morgan......................... Treasurer (2021)

The Very Reverend Alston Johnson.............. Dean

Lad Shemwell............................ Senior Warden

Bill Kalmbach............................. Junior Warden

Jack Chaney (2021)
Rodney Varnadore (2021)
Jimmy Campbell (2022)
Piper Moritz (2022)
Susan Snyder (2022)
Reid Wilson (2022)
Ellen Erwin (2023)
Michel Fritze (2023)
Sanders Hearne (2023)
Kevin Payne (2023)
Matthew Smitherman (2023)
Eric Thomas (2023)

Total Raised by the Parents’ Club
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2020-2021 Parents’ Club
Valerie Gamble..................... President
Sarah Garrett................. Vice-President
Meghan Wood..................... Secretary
Emily Smithwick.....................Treasurer

Funded Programs
Christmas Greenery & Poinsettias
Fiesta Field Day
Paw Print Sprint
St. Mark’s Ornaments and Plaques
Spirit Store
Box Tops For Education
Forever Young Toys
Uniform Closet
Charleston Gift Wrap 

Contributions To School
Athletic Program
Professional Development
School Events
Teacher Appreciation
Teacher Classroom Allowance
Preschool Picnic Tables
Pediatric Couch for Sick Room 		
	 and Nurses’ Filing Cabinet
PA System
Triple Beam Balances for Science Lab
Six Sewing Machines for Enrichment
Reading Assessment Kit
Office Chair
Chromebook Storage and 			 
	 Charging Station
Teacher Whiteboard
Books, iPad Apps
School Textbooks and Operations

$135,914
Total Raised by the Parents’ Club
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2020 Paw Print Sprint

$37,841
Event Net Profit

Nearly 600 registrants attended our fourth annual Paw 
Print Sprint on Halloween. The event began with a 
half-mile fun run, followed by a 5K road race through 
the Highland neighborhood. The family-friendly 
festivities continued with a Halloween-themed post-
race party featuring a trunk or treat, a costume contest, 
food trucks and snacks, music, a book fair sidewalk 
sale, and a patch of decorated pumpkins on display for 
all to enjoy.
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Co-Chairs: Kristen Renda and Alysha Wallace



2020 Paw Print Sprint
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Platinum Sponsors

Gold Sponsors

The Kirk Family • The Guthikonda Family • The Tatum Family

Purple Sponsors

Silver Sponsors
Lola Magazine • The Brandon Smith Family

BNB Systems • Bossier Orthopedics • Jonathan Davis, MD - Pierremont Cardiology • Jamie Eagles - State Farm Agency
The Garrett Family • Dr. Amanda Haynie - Mid City Pediatrics • The Johnson Family • Pediatric Dental Partners

Red River Investments Group • Taziki’s • Ms. Wallace • The Walls Family

White Sponsors
Goldco • The Lamb Family • Pringle Concrete Designs • Jon & Michele Q=Peterson • Raising Cane’s • SMCS Student Council



2021 Fiesta Field Day

On May 7, we held our inaugural Fiesta Field Day, a 
family-friendly version of our annual Fiesta auction 
held in conjunction with Field Day. The day began with 
our traditional Field Day events for Lower and Middle 
School students while Preschool students enjoyed train 
rides and inflatables. Middle School Spanish students then 
performed dances, followed by the much-anticipated tug-
of-war competition. The family festival continued with 
music, food trucks, concessions, and more. Plus, parents 
and faculty were able to bid on in-school experiences and 
other auction items through an online auction.

$72,731
Event Net Profit

Co-Chairs: Valerie Gamble, Meghan Wood, 
Susannah Hodges
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2021 Fiesta Field Day

COMPADRE
Callan Interiors

Echo Title Company, LLC
Pediatric Dental Partners

Margaret Sour

FAMILIAPRESIDENTE

PADRINO

The Chris Garrett Family 
The Paul Guidry Family
The Guthikonda Family

Madole Land Services, LLC
The Andrew Moritz Family

Red River Bank
The Eric Tebbano Family
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Dr. Wyche T. Coleman, III
EYE INSTITUTE



2021 Congratulations to Our Newest Alumni!

Ravi Ahuja
Loyola College Prep
The Dean’s Award

Sarah Armand

Caddo Magnet High School
Caroline Bartle

C. E. Byrd High School
Zeke Chaney

Caddo Magnet High School

Grayton Daigle
Catholic High School
The Bradley Award

Kate Davis

Loyola College Prep
Lila Grace Demech

Loyola College Prep
Ella Eagles

Loyola College Prep
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2021 Congratulations to Our Newest Alumni!

Claire Guthrie
Loyola College Prep

Aubry Hall

Caddo Magnet High School
Mark Henry

Loyola College Prep
Kayleigh Jones

Captain Shreve High School

Cassidy Kirk

Loyola College Prep
Shelbie Linder

Loyola College Prep
Amira Marshall

Caddo Magnet High School
Katelyn McNeill

Loyola College Prep
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Eleanor Pringle

Loyola College Prep
Camille Swander

Metairie Park Country 
Day School

The Bradley Award

Cage Van Norman

Loyola College Prep
Ethan Varnadore

Loyola College Prep

Abbott Weathers

Loyola College Prep
JuJu Welborn

Caddo Magnet High School
Adelynn Wilson

Caddo Magnet High School
Head of School Award

2021 Congratulations to Our Newest Alumni!
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2021 Congratulations to Our Newest Alumni!
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Alumni Stay Connected

SMCS Class of 2017

Jacob Acurio - Undecided
Celeste Baber - Louisiana State University
William Bartle - Louisiana State University
Ean Burch - Louisiana Tech University
Isabel Carter - Hendrix College
Rheann Chico - Southern Methodist University Honors Program
August Drummond - University of Oklahoma
Isabella Florea -University of Louisiana at Lafayette
Keller French - Bossier Parish Community College
Mae Horne - College of Charleston
Kellum Humphrey - University of Louisiana at Monroe
Kade Keene - Undecided
Morgan Kleinpeter - Louisiana Tech University
Lindsay Lustig - University of Arkansas
Hector Negron - University of Arkansas

Sarah Nielsen - Louisiana Tech University
Grace Nordberg - University of Mississippi
Nicholas Pavlick - University of Arkansas
Holland Peterson - Louisiana Tech University
Elliott Scott - Louisiana Tech University
Ellie Smith - University of Mississippi
Julia Smith - Louisiana State University
Mary Elise Stari - Louisiana State University
Leah Sullivan - Rhodes College
Layton Walker - University of Arkansas, Walton College of Business
Anna Westmoreland - University of Arkansas
Caroline Zimmer - Texas Christian University

We honor and remember Graham Wicker as a member of the 
Class of 2017 and hold his family in our prayers.

Senior Recognition Chapel



Congratulations To Our 2021 Graduates!

St. Mark’s Cathedral School

2785 Fairfield Avenue

Shreveport, Louisiana 71104
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